
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 19th November – Friday 23rd November 

 
We have been: 

• Talking about how trains move and writing a train story together 
• Creating some Christmas artwork 

• Practising our songs and words for our Christmas show! 

 

In Maths we have been: 

• Counting groups of objects and representing this amount with a 
numeral 

• Comparing amounts of objects in a group 

 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Introduced to the phonemes ‘u’ and ‘r’ and the digraph ‘ck’ (a 
digraph is two letters that represent one sound). We have 

practised writing these and finding them in words. 

• Learning to read and write the tricky word ‘I’ 

 

We are enjoying getting ready for our Christmas show. Please can 

all costumes be brought in in a named bag by Monday 3
rd
 

December. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 
 


